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MEDIA ADVISORY FOR MARCH 3 

Ysleta educators, students and the Cat in the Hat to celebrate Read Across America 

WHAT:   Texas State Teachers Association (TSTA) leaders will join Ysleta ISD teachers to read to students 

at two elementary schools. This is part of a national Read Across America celebration emphasizing the 

importance of literacy and commemorating the March birthdate of renowned children’s author Dr. 

Seuss (Theodor Geisel). School employees will wear colorful Cat in the Hat and other Seuss character 

costumes, and children will receive books and Dr. Seuss red-and-white stovepipe hats. 

WHO:    Participants will include TSTA President Noel Candelaria, TSTA Vice President Ovidia Molina, 

Ysleta Teachers Association President Arlinda Valencia, other educators and guests. 

WHEN AND WHERE:  Media are invited to these events on Friday, March 3: 

8:30-10:30a.m.  Constance Hulbert Elementary, 7755 Franklin Dr. 

12:30-2:30p.m.  North Loop Elementary, 412 Emerson St. 

 

Contact: Clay Robison (TSTA) 512.535.8994 

Arlinda Valencia (Ysleta) 915.203.0072 


